
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF ADRIAN 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

TOWNSHIP HALL 

NOVEMBER 12, 2018 

7:30 pm 

 
 

Following the pledge to the flag, Supervisor Koehn opened the meeting. Roll call was taken of 
the board members present: May, Rob Hosken, Jim Koehn, Ray Thompson and Ben Ruesink.  
Jim Malarney and Mike Herr were absent. 

This PUBLIC HEARING is held to discuss the proposed 2019 Budget. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

Resident Pat Raje stated he did not want the Township to have to absorb additional police 
personnel because of the new hospital. 

 
Adjourned at 7:02 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

________________________                                                 _______________________ 
Rob Hosken, Clerk James Koehn, Supervisor 


